
Mrs. Elvidge’s May 2025 Newsletter
 

It is hard to believe that this is the final 

newsletter of the school year.  The year has 

gone by so quickly.  It has been a privilege to 

watch your children grow and learn so many new 

things.  They will be missed. Thank you for 

sharing your very precious children with us!  

We wish you all a terrific summer with your 

family!  

 

Wishing all 

moms a very Happy 

Mother’s Day on 

Sunday the 11th!!! 

 

We are hoping you can join us for a 
summer camp here at Trinity. Please email 

Mrs. B (bethb@trinityfairview.com) for 
information & availability. Or check our school 

website at tcnsk.com for camp reg form 
 

 
 

*Please note on Wednesday, 
May 21st (Graduation Day) we 
will only have snack in the late 

morning. Pizza will NOT be 
offered. Please pack a protein-
rich snack for your child.  (Think 

of it as a mini lunch.)  

 our Graduation will take 
place on Wednesday, May 21st at 12:30. 
Please plan on attending to watch 
your child’s performance and accept 
his/her diploma.   the graduation will 
take place in the church sanctuary. 
Further details will follow as we get 
closer to the event. 
Wishing you and your family much 

happiness and success in the years ahead!  

Please come back and visit us here at 

TCNSK! 
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